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Giles York 

T/Chief Constable 
 

Ddi: 01273 404001 
Fax: 01273 404263 
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Our Ref: CC/GY/VLF     22nd May 2014 
 
 
Home Secretary 
The Home Office 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary, 
 
Stop and Search 

 
I write in response to your letter, received on 30th April 2014, regarding the use of stop and search 
powers.  We absolutely recognise the importance of legitimacy in the use of police powers 
which impact on public confidence.  We recognise the importance of adherence to the Police and 
Criminal Evidence Act 1984 Code of Practice A which requires police forces to ensure that there are 
arrangements in place for their stop and search records to be scrutinised by the communities they 
serve; our Force level delivery plan specifically addresses this.  We do not currently have stop and search 
targets for officers because we recognise this is inappropriate.         

  
Your letter has been subject of discussion within our joint Surrey and Sussex Police Chief Officer meeting 
on Tuesday 6th May 2014.  We are wholly supportive of greater transparency, effective use of police 
powers and resources and increasing public confidence in the police service and I welcome and accept 
your invitation to be part of the 'Best Use of Stop and Search Scheme'.  It is our intention to work closely 
with our Surrey colleagues on the implementation of the scheme and I look forward to being engaged in 
the next steps. 

  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Giles York 

T/Chief Constable 

mailto:giles.york@sussex.pnn.police.uk


 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 


